
September 11, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 

Executive Director 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 E. Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, SD 57501-5070 

Re: In the Matter of the Application by Wild Springs Solar, LLC for a Permit of a Solar 

Energy Facility in Pennington County, South Dakota 

Docket EL 20-018 

Compliance Filing, Condition No. 11 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

In accordance with Condition No. 11 of the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission’s 

(“Commission”) December 4, 2020 Order Granting Motion to Approve Decommissioning 

Condition and Final Decision and Order Granting Permit to Construct Facility; Notice of Entry in 

the above-referenced docket, Wild Springs Solar, LLC (“Wild Springs”) provides the following 

update to the Commission on the status of road repairs.  

Wild Springs and Pennington County (the “County”) entered into a road use agreement 

governing Wild Springs’ use of County roads during construction of the Wild Springs Solar 

Facility (“Project”).  Wild Springs completed construction of the Project in March of 2024.  Wild 

Springs and the County coordinated on the necessary repairs to County roads.  The County chose 

to complete the necessary repairs and invoice Wild Springs following completion . 

On September 5, 2024, the County provided an email to Wild Springs stating that all repairs 

on the County roads used by Wild Springs during construction have been completed (see 

Attachment A).  As noted in the email, the County is in the process of preparing the final invoice; 

once available, Wild Spring will pay the agreed-upon amount.  At such time, the County Highway 

Superintendent will provide a signed acknowledgment that all repair obligations with respect to 

the roads used by Wild Springs for construction activities are complete.  Wild Springs will provide 

the Commission with the signed acknowledgement once received. 

A Certificate of Service is also enclosed.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Fredrikson Fredrikson & Byron, P.A. 
Attorneys and Advisors 

60 South Sixth Street, Suite 1500 
Minneapolis, MN 55402-4400 
Main: 612.492.7000 
fredlaw.com 
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Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Mollie M. Smith 

 

Mollie M. Smith 

Attorney at Law 
Direct Dial:  612.492.7270 

Email:  msmith@fredlaw.com 

 

Enclosures 

 

cc: Certificate of Service/Service List (via e-mail) 


